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FOR IMMEDIATE RELEASE 
 
September 13, 2024 
 
 

U-CYCLE FRIDAY ROUTES DELAYED 
 
 
Due to truck issues, the curbside and multifamily U-Cycle routes for Friday, September 
13, 2024, will be delayed into the weekend. Please continue to leave recycling curbside 
for pick up this weekend, including Sunday.    
 
We apologize for the inconvenience and are working to restore services as quickly as 
possible. Please direct questions or concerns to Mr. Scott Tess at 217-384-2342 or 
srtess@urbanaillinois.us. 

 
For more information about the City of Urbana’s U-Cycle program, please visit 

www.urbanaillinois.us/U-cycle. 
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